
 

JULY 7, 2020 
FLOODPLAIN ORDINANCE/MAP 

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 
 
 

     A Public Hearing of the Jonestown Borough Council was held on the above date at 6:45 p.m. with 
President Robin Wolferd presiding. The following members were in attendance:  Rick Kline, Tyler 
Longenecker, Don Raiger, Tom Keefer, Jeff Schott, and Kathy Price. Also attending were Mayor Joe 
Quairoli, Attorney Colleen Gallo, Engineer Representative Erik Harmon, Borough Assistant Secretary 
Kim Longenecker and Secretary Joan Keefer. 
 
     Robin Wolferd opened the floor to comments/concerns from residents in regards to the proposed 
adoption of the Jonestown Borough Floodplain Ordinance and Map. 
     The earliest Jonestown Borough Council may take formal action to adopt the proposed the revised 
Floodplain Ordinance and Map is Tuesday, July 7, 2020, at the regularly scheduled meeting at 7:00 p.m.   
 
     Copies of the proposed Floodplain Ordinance and Map were available for the public to review at the 
Jonestown Borough Building, Lebanon Daily News & the Lebanon County Law Library, Lebanon City-
County Municipal Building. 
 
     There were no public comments/concerns at this time. 
 
     A motion was made by Kathy Price, seconded by Rick Kline, to adjourn the Public Hearing.  
Motion carried.  
 
     The Public Hearing was adjourned at 6:48 p.m.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Joan Keefer 
Secretary 
 
 


